
GEOR.GE BUSH 

December 4, 2000 

Dear Bob, 

I loved yesterday's Christopher Ruddy story, faxed to 
me today. He is right on target. 

Thanks for all you have done and continue to do. 

Hastily, but with warmest regards, 

The Honorable Bob Dole 
Verner, Liipfert, Bernhard, 

McPherson and Hand 
Suite 410 
901 15th Street, N. W. 
Washington, D.C. 20005 
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